
The Florida Public Service Commission announces a staff 

workshop in the following docket, to which all parties and 

interested persons are invited. 

Docket No. 000604-TL - Request for review of proposed numbering 

plan relief for the 941 area code. 

DATE : Tuesday, December 12, 2000 

TIME : 9:30 a.m. 

PLACE : Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade 

Way, Tallahassee, Florida. 

PURPOSE: The purpose of this workshop is to identify issues and 

discuss alternatives for the proposed numbering plan relief in the 

941 area code. 

Any person requiring some accommodation at this hearing because oE 

a physical impairment should call the Division of Records and 

Reporting at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to the hearing. 

Any person who is hearing or speech impaired, please contact the 

Florida Public Service Commission using the Florida Relay Service, 

which can be reached at 1 (800) 955-8771 (TDD). For additional 

information, contact Lee Fordham, Division of Legal Services, at 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 323 


